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It is not right that animal abusers are allowed to hide what they do but others are not allowed to 
bring the behaviour into public awareness. I strongly object to the idea of punishing whistle 
blowers or activists who publicise cruelty on animal farms. If those animal farmers have nothing 
to hide, make it mandatory for there to be CCTVs in all sheds and procedure yards that can be 
monitored randomly by an independent official. That would be money spent more wisely. 


